

BCCC Action Tracker

	Meeting	Action	Raised by	Owner/Status
6	11 March 2019	Bus stop relocation from Co-op to Bridge Street Status	WJ	Awaiting update from Jim Bowe. Proposal to be made in 20/21 Ongoing
9	13 May 2019	Suggested that we do as Braemar CC – advertise the Public toilets as a 'place of interest' so they appear on map for snow roads	CGB	WJ to contact snow roads to get us added to map. We have to advise opening times etc WJ to contact Mark Tait - Ongoing
11	10 th June 2019	Discussion on state of Green	PD	In process. Ballater awarded £10K Phoenix Fund - Ongoing
30	12 th November 2019	Dog waste on new path on South Deeside road and Victoria road	FP	CPA has confirmed that bins can be installed – to be agreed as to site once COVID permits. Ongoing
43	14 th January	Poor workmanship at Bridge of Gairn – Any update?	WJ	WJ to follow up with Donald Macpherson. Ongoing
52	10 th February	Plaque for Hall	BB	RF has discussed with FD who will chase post lockdown - Ongoing
56	10 th February	Abandoned cars in main car park and elsewhere	WJ	CPA has followed up. RMF to write to Inspector Smith.
69	14 th Sep 2020	Road safety on Bridge Street	FP	Crossing at Eastfield not feasible. CPG to follow up with Martin Hall re Bridge St crossing to Station Square, ongoing
73	14 th Sep 2020	Glen Muick road	WJ	CGB has fed back concerns to CNPA, RMF has written to Balmoral re sign not working – link to website?
76	12 th Oct 2020	Community Resilience Funding poss available for Zoom subscription	CPG	Janelle Clark has agreed to fund. RMF to chase
78	12 th Oct 2020	Old School Drains	RF	RF has contacted CNPA and CGB, to chase
79	12 th Oct 2020	Path washed away from S Deeside Rd to Cambus	JC	RF has referred to paths gp, to chase
83	9 th November 2020	Pedestrians on road between the bridge and InverMuick rather than the higher foopath	WJ	RF has raised the matter with the paths group and CPA has raised with roads. Trees are to be trimmed back when feasible.
85	8 th February 2021	Drains at the Co-op	RMF	RMF to discuss with Lewis Mac and arrange to meet the manager as to whether BCCC can put any useful pressure on. Temporarily resolved?
86	8 th February 2021	Concern as to preparations if there were a sudden snow melt	RMF	RMF, JB and Tom Flynn to get access to the emergency container and review its contents and put together a plan as to the use of its contents in discussion with the Resilience Group.
87	8 th February 2021	Concern as to removal of large piles of snow to ensure that drains are	PD	CPA to raise with AbCo

BCCC Action Tracker

		unblocked and local ingress of water does not happen as has previously.		
--	--	---	--	--